
 

 

 

  Electric Upgrade 
Monday, March 17, 2025 

Con Edison will be performing work on the electrical distribution system in 
your neighborhood to ensure the continued reliability of our electric system. 

Work is scheduled for Thursday, March 20th impacting Upland Lane. 

In order to safely complete the work Upland Lane will be closed to traffic 
from 9AM to 2PM. 

 
There will also be an electric service interruption associated with this work. 

The electric outage will occur on Thursday, March 20th at 9:00 AM. We 
anticipate power to be restored by 2:00 PM. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this work may cause. Thank you for your 
patience. 

For more information or to request e-mail updates on this project, contact 
Westchester Regional & Community Affairs at                                                     
dl-WestchesterRCA@coned.com.  

 

 


